
The Practice will reopen for limited emergency treatment from Monday 15 June. Please do not 

attend the practice unless you have an appointment. 

  

When you attend for your booked appointment: 

 

▪ New infection control measures will be in place. This is for the protection of our 

patients and staff. 

 

▪ The dentist and nurse will be wearing enhanced PPE-mask, visor, gown, gloves. 

 

▪ The practice receptionist will be wearing gloves, visor and mask. 

 

▪ The waiting room and patient toilet is closed. Please go to the toilet before you 

attend the practice. 

▪ You should attend on your own (unless a parent or carer required-please discuss this 

with the receptionist) and bring no bags or other items with you 

 

▪ You should attend wearing a face covering 

 

▪ Do not touch the door-wait for door to be opened 

 

▪ Your temperature and coronavirus history will be taken on arrival 

 

▪ You will then be escorted directly to the surgery 

 

▪ Your treatment will be carried out and any follow up appointments will be made in 

the surgery 

 

▪ You will then be escorted from the surgery. Please do not touch any surfaces with 

your hands as you leave the practice. 

 

▪ Social distancing will be maintained and you will not come into contact with any 

other patients whilst at the practice. 

 

▪ If you have any questions about your appointment, please phone the practice 

reception on 01642 790500 

 

 

Thank you, and stay safe! 


